As the closing of the school year is near, let us remember the shared stories, laughs, tears, and memories of one another. A yearbook is a celebration of memories: memories that are forever cherished. From time to time in another place within your life, reflect on your academic success at Ruffin Middle School. We are part of the history that has been established. Continue to share it with your family and friends. You are an exceptional Patriot that has soared to the next level of your educational journey. I wish you the best of achievement in the future.



## Assistant Principal Latoya Thomas-Dixon

